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Message from our President:  

 

Dear NCSU Woman’s Club Members, 

 

Hope everyone is having a great summer vacation and staying cool.  Our last NC State 

University Woman’s Club meeting in May and our Board and Committee Chair meeting in June 

was very productive. 

 

We did a lot of brainstorming and planning for the upcoming 2022-2023 year. 
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I am looking forward to September when we resume our monthly luncheon meetings, get back 

together to socialize, and experience all the new programs that have been planned. 

 

I want to remind everyone to renew your membership to the club if you haven’t already done 

so. 

 

Take care and hope to see you in September. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dean Simpson 

President, NCSUWC 

 

Membership Committee: 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone this fall!!  It has been a long 2 years since we have 

had a luncheon meeting.  We have some interesting and fun programs planned and don’t want 

you to miss out on an exciting year. 

Our annual membership dues are due by August 10th.  If you paid your renewal dues in Spring 

2020 for the 2020-21 year, those dues will apply for the upcoming year (2022-23).  If you have 

not paid your dues, please send your check and membership form to Chris Wessel. 

Member participation on committees is important to keep the club operating smoothly.  Please 

use the membership form in this newsletter to indicate which committees you would like to 

serve on.  Also, if you have a change of address, email address, or phone number, please 

update it on the membership form. 
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